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 January 13, 2019 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
WELCOME !    If you are a visitor or new to 

Mt. Lebanon United Methodist Church—we’re 

glad you’re here.  Please sign the attendance 

sheet in the pew. Worship at our church  is a 

joyful, prayerful, music-filled, traditional 

experience. We worship to glorify God and build 

up the community of believers to live in this 

world as followers of Jesus Christ. 
 

The 8:30 am service meets in Sanner Chapel, 

immediately inside the front entrance of the 

church, and the 10: 45 am service is in our 

beautiful sanctuary. Kids Praise, a special 

worship service for ages  3 - 3rd grade, takes 

place during our 10:45 Sunday service.  

Each month this year, our church will be emphasizing one of our membership vows. In 

January we are focusing on prayer during our worship services and through a small 

group study. For more information on our church:  www.mlumc.org or 412-531-7131. 

Small Group Study Emphasizing Prayer 

Cindy Biery is leading a small group study of the book, “Practicing 

the Presence of God Using Modern English,” by Brother Lawrence. The 

group will meet once a month for 3 months from 1:00—2:30 in 

Brookline Parlor. The dates are Wednesday, January 30, February 13 

and March 13. Sign up to join the group at the desk in the vestibule. 

In addition, Pastor Tom will lead two Terrific Tuesday discussions 

using the same book. 
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TODAY! 

 

Boy Scout Troop 23 will be holding their annual 

spaghetti dinner on Saturday, January 19 from 4 -8 pm in Asbury Center. The cost is $8, 

age 12 to adult, and $5 for youth under age 12.  The scouts are selling tickets today after 

services, or they are available the day of the dinner.  
 

The meal includes homemade spaghetti sauce, salad, bread, beverage and dessert and 

most importantly, full service, just like a restaurant. The meal is also available for take 

out.    

Boy Scout Spaghetti Dinner 

TICKETS ON SALE TODAY 
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Sign-up in church office or contact Matt Baker, baker9400@yahoo.com 

The parking lot goes green 

..with LED bulbs.  
 

The Trustees are in the process of upgrading 

lighting around the church and parking lot to 

LED bulbs.  This will improve visibility, 

safety, and operational costs.  With all the 

lights on, our building shows that MLUMC is 

full of life all day long!  By using LEDs we will 

also save energy and allow for more lighting 

at less cost. Soon we will be changing the 

Sanctuary over to LED bulbs.  These upgrades 

were made possible by special end of the year 

gifts to the building fund.  More on the 

lighting upgrades will be  in the next edition 

of The Window, out in early March.    


